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Majlis Adelaide South holds Tabligh Event with Indigenous Community 

Majlis Adelaide South holds a 

Tabligh event with Indigenous 

community on 5th October at 

Colebrook Park, Edin Hills. 70 

people attended the event in-

cluded few distinguished guests.  

Plumpton and Marsden Park holds Tabligh Stalls at Lilac Festival in Goulburn 

Members of Jama'ats Plumpton and Marsden Park including Lajna members held two Tabligh stalls at the Lilac 

Festival in Goulburn on 5th October. After the unexpected success of last year, this year the organisers have 

especially invited Jamat members to hold stalls. Lajna members actively interacted with the public by offering 

henna tattoos, hijab try-on experiences, and engaging in discussions. 3 Ansar members from Marsden Park 

and Plumpton engaged with the wider public including Respected Naib Sadr Majlis Asnarullah Saf-e-Doem.  
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Bookstall by Majlis Logan West at Brownsplain on 5th October 

Majlis Aldinga organises Charity Bowling Sport Gala for AMMA 

Majlis Ansarullah Aldinga organ-

ised a Charity Bowling Sport Ga-

la for Ahmadiyya Muslim Medical 

Association Australia on 1st Oc-

tober 2024 in Noarlunga bowling 

club from 7:30pm to 9:15pm. 

All participants enjoyed the pro-

gram. Participant especially chil-

dren requested to organise such 

program more often.  

Majlis Aldinga organises a Regional Tabligh Stall on 5th October in Yankalillah Show 

Majlis Ansarullah Aldinga organised a trip to a regional town to setup 

a tabligh stall in Yankalillah Show on 5 October. Trip was from 6am to 

5:30pm and 4 Ansar members participated. 3 copies of Holy Quran 

and 9 books were sold. Additional 4 books were also donated. Around 

1700 people visited the stall where as 25 one to one conversations 

took place. Pamphlets were also handed out to many visitors.  
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Bookstall by Majlis Adelaide West and Plympton in Murray Bridge on 6 October 

Majlis Adelaide West and Plympton jointly participating in a Tabligh stall at Murray Bridge, a regional 

town in SA on 6th October.  

Majlis Woodcroft participates in 

Feed the Hungry Program un-

der Humanity first in Christie 

Downs Community House on 

9th October 2024. Members 

helped preparing and serving 

meals to 60 people.  

Majlis Woodcroft participates in Feed the Hungry program on 9th October 

Majlis Logan North and Logan West joins Feed the Hungry Program 

Majlis Logan West participates 

in Feed the Hungry Event and 

prepares 53 meals and 49 

meals on 8th October and on 

13th October respectively.  


